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Portland Public Schools (PPS) supports academic activities and independent 

communications, and allows and encourages, but does not require, its students and 

employees to bring their own personal electronic devices to school and work. 

Students may be allowed, but are not required, to use their own personal electronic 
devices for District implemented curriculum that uses technology. Students who use 
their own personal electronic devices to access curriculum must be granted access to 
any applications and electronic materials that are available to students who use district 
provided devices to access curriculum. Students who use their own personal electronic 
devices for the curriculum must be granted access to applications and electronic 
materials free of charge if the applications and electronic materials are provided free of 
charge to students who do not use their own personal electronic devices for the 
curriculum. 
 
If a student is denied the ability to use a personal electronic device that supports 

academic activities and independent communications, an appeal may be made through 

the PPS Complaint Resolution Process 4.50.031-AD 
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